
 
 

Closure of Tennis Court No. 5 and 6 
 
Please note that the Tennis Court No. 5 and 6 will be closed because of replacement 
of fencing and repainting of floor for three months.  Details are as follows: 

 
28 June – 15 September 2021 

 
Users are advised to make use of the other tennis courts during this affected period. 
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